
 

On-Ramp Full Closure: Weekend of January 8-11, 2021 
 
The Interstate 15 southbound on-ramp at Railroad Canyon Rd. will be fully closed from Friday, 
January 8 at 8 p.m. to Monday, January 11 at 4 a.m. for crews to safely pave the on-ramp 
and the connection of Railroad Canyon Rd. to the on-ramp. Traffic will be shifted to allow crews 
to complete the new southbound on-ramp. The southbound I-15 off-ramp at Railroad Canyon 
Rd. will also be closed nightly from 11 p.m. to 7 a.m. this weekend. Additional lane closures on 
I-15 and local streets will take place this week; see table below for details.  
 
Expect significant delays and allow extra travel time. For the full on-ramp closure, use the 
southbound I-15 Main Street on-ramp as a detour. For the nightly off-ramp closure, use Bundy 
Canyon Rd. as a detour. See detour maps on Pages 2 and 3. 

 

Highway, Ramp and Local Street Closures – Week of January 4, 2021 

Date Time Closure Details 

Monday-Friday, 

January 4-8 

Nightly, 

10 p.m. – 4 a.m. 

Southbound Summerhill Dr. lane 

closure for utility work. 

Wednesday, 

January 6 
8 p.m. – 4 a.m. 

Eastbound Railroad Canyon Rd. lane 

closure for signal work at the 

southbound ramp intersection. 

Friday-Monday, 

January 8-11 

Nightly,  

11 p.m. – 7 a.m.  

Southbound I-15 lane closures. 

Closure of southbound I-15 off-ramp.  

Friday-Monday,  

January 8-11  

Continuous closure,  

8 p.m. - 4 a.m.  

Eastbound Railroad Canyon Rd. lane 

closure.  

Closure of southbound I-15 on-ramp. 

 

 



 

Southbound I-15 On-Ramp Closure Detour 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Southbound I-15 Off-Ramp Closure Detour 
 

 
 
 


